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February 10, 1972

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
Keep away from people who try to belittle your ambitions. Small people 
always do that, but the really great make you feel that you, too, can be­
come great.

— Mark Twain
CULTURAL SERIES:
Robert B. Ekvall, who has been a translator and interpreter for American 
and Chinese diplomats at peace and diplomatic conferences will be the 
Cultural series speaker for February. He will be speaking on "new Open 
Doors to Mainland China,” at 8:00 p.m. Tuesday, February 15, 1972 in the 
Learning Center Auditorium.
SPRING QUARTER REGISTRATION:
Monday, February 1*+ is designated for pre-registration appointment conference 
meetings with advisers. The meetings will be held during the latter part 
of the chapel period on that date. Pre-registration is from February l̂ f 
to February 23, inclusive. Meet with your advisor as follows:

Amundsen S-2 Johnson L-103
Dine P-1 Pope Chapel Overflow
Dorwart L-101 Randolph E-l
Fee C-3 Swaffield L-2
Gustafson E-5 Thee C-2
Hillbrick L-3 Turner L-l

Williams C-4
Students who normally have Mr. Pecota as adviser please report to either Mr. 
Fee or Mr. Thee. Those who normally have Mr. Tarno as adviser, report to 
Mr. Dorwart or Mr. Johnson. Ail students who do not plan to return for the 
spring quarter or who are uncertain about returning, please meet in the 
Chapel with Dean Millard.
AMATEUR HOUR:
Amateur Hour is coming April 13, 1972. Get your acts or other talent ready 
now J
AWS BOX SOCIALs
Hey Guys, it's time to start saving the dollars for the Al/S Box Social to 
be held Wednesday, February 16 at 7*30. $N0I$$IM.
CHRISTIAN SERVICE OPPORTUNITY:
We have an opportunity to place three persons in ministry in children's 
churches. Please see Mr. Turner for details.
LOST:
A Kodak Instamatic Camera and an Aundry Crouch album was lost somewhere 
near the menTs residence on Monday evening. If you find it, return it to 
the Administration Building.
YOUTH ACTION CRUSADE:
Summer ministry teams are now being finalized. THERE IS STILL ROOM FOR SOME 
PERSONS, If you have not yet been interviewed, please make an appointment 
at the receptionists desk. If you have any questions, see Mr. Turner.
EVANGELISM MIG:
We will be meeting as usual Friday night for an evening of witnessing at Sea- 
Tac. Meet in the SUB for a time of prayer before leaving promptly at 6:30. 
Also, donft forget to come on out Saturday night for our new outreach in the 
Bellevue Area. Meet in the SUB. (Take note of the later hour.)


